
Inspection
Inspection of MNR-Approved Prescribed Burn Plan for 
White River Forest
The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) invites you to inspect the MNR-approved prescribed burn 
plan that will be carried out in the White River Forest (see map).

As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and protect Ontario’s forests, some recently harvested areas 
have been selected to be burned under the guidelines of the MNR’s Prescribed Burn Manual. The prescribed 
burn will prepare and enhance the site(s) for subsequent regeneration and growth. The burn is scheduled 
for ignition between May 1, 2025, and October 31, 2025.

The approved prescribed burn plan, including specific locations and maps, is available for 
inspection by contacting Nawiinginokiima Forest Management Corporation and on the 
Natural Resources Information Portal at 
https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/published-submission?language=en_US&recordId=a0zOM000000zM3eYAE
until March 31, 2026, when the Annual Work Schedule expires. The burn location is east of Highway 631 
near Beaton Lake, roughly halfway between White River and Hornepayne.

Interested and affected persons and organizations can arrange a virtual meeting with MNR staff to discuss 
the prescribed burn plan. For more information, please contact:

Dawson Meecham, Associate R.P.F.
Assistant Management Forester
Ministry of Natural Resources
Chapleau – Wawa District
190 Cherry Street
P.O. Box 460
Chapleau, ON  P0M 1K0
tel: 705-465-0793
e-mail: dawson.meecham@ontario.ca

Alaina Vandervoort, R.P.F.
Planning Forester
Nawiinginokiima Forest Management Corporation
14 Hemlo Drive
P.O. Box 1479
Marathon, ON  P0T 2E0
tel: 807-229-8118 ext. 19
e-mail: alaina.vandervoort@nfmcforestry.ca

Renseignements en français : Helene Scott, 705 992-5601, helene.scott@ontario.ca.


